
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/10/2021 3:42 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/10/2021 

M R  Robert Underwood 
36 Clarke ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

I have grown up in south narrabeen my whole younger life. I wish to remain there now my child is growing 
older and I feel what the council is doing to the beach is terrible. Those rock walls may protect those houses 
but the beach will be ruined. There will be no beach from sth narrabeen past flight deck!! 
What a bloody shame!! So sad. 0 
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